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Mr. Chairman: It is a privilege and an honor to address the Committee on Government
Efficiencies today regarding HB 2677. HB 2677 is the result of Governor Brownback’s
initiative to repeal outmoded, unreasonable, duplicative, onerous or unduly burdensome
statutes and regulations. HB 2677 encompasses a statutory amendment that falls within

- the category of bemg unreasonable

The portion of K.S.A. 19-430 that HB 2677 removes from the statute is as follows:

County appraisers appointed in counties having a population of more tham -
25,000 shall devote full time to the duties of such office but county
_appraisers appointed in counties having a population of 25,000 or less may
be appointed either as a full-time or a part-time county appraiser as
prescribed in the resolution providing for such appointment.

The Office of the Repealer urges favorable consideration of HB 2677.

- I'will stand for any questions that the committee has for me regarding HB 2677.




